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From: Diane and Richard M Moncrieff and Mecklenburgh 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 12:17 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

We are Diane Moncrieff and Richard Mecklenburgh. We live in  . 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

We are in favour of Tasmania fielding a team in the AFLW and AFL competitions but we remain strongly opposed to the 
development of any new stadium as demanded by Mr G McLaughlin, when there are already two very adequate 
facilities here and there is so much genuine need for financial support for so many real needs within the community. 
We have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart 

Yours faithfully, 

Diane and Richard M Moncrieff and Mecklenburgh 
 




